
 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO VENDORS 
SEALED BIDS FOR ONE 2025 OR NEWER – AUTOMATED REFUSE TRUCK 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Public Works of the City of Kaukauna that the Street 
Department will receive sealed bids for one 2025 or newer Automated Refuse Truck until 3:00 
p.m. on the eleventh (11) day of December 2024 in the City SPAR office, 207 Reaume Avenue in 
the City of Kaukauna. The Street Department will publicly open and read aloud all bids in the 
Council Chambers at 3:10 p.m. on the same date. The bids shall be labeled “Sealed bid, one (1) 
2025 or newer Automated Refuse Truck.  
 
To obtain the specifications for equipment, contact the Street Department office at 
920.766.6337 or Street Superintendent at jvangompel@kaukauna.gov. The board reserves 
the right to reject any or all bids.  
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